
Dear Player/Parent/Guardian

The following are details with regard membership and subs for the new season 
2018/19 at Percy Park RFC for players from our Under 6s to Under 18s.

Registration for current players MUST take place prior to 31/08/2018.  

Players not registered by 31/08/2018 will be ineligible to play or train and
their registration will be delayed.  

Breakdown of statutory costs for the 2018/19 season.

Membership of Percy Park RFC per player - £20

Family membership to Percy Park RFC - £60

Subs per player - £80
(Payable in instalments if required)

The subscription payment does not cover game time as it is impossible to guarantee 
matches due to bad weather, opposition availability and selection.

Please complete the attached form and return it to:

Mel Ward, 102 Norham Road North, North Shields, Tyne & Wear, NE29 
8RP.

Notes:

1. MEMBERSHIP AND SUBSCRIPTIONS MUST BE PAID ON SEPARATE 
CHEQUES.  

2. EACH SUBSCRIPTION MUST BE PAID ON A PER PLAYER BASIS

If you are using family membership, please return all forms in a single envelope and 
state the names of all players and any adults that are included in the family 
membership, remember to include the subs for each player.

If you require a receipt please include a SAE.

Kind regards
Mel Ward, Registration Officer, Percy Park RFC



PERCY PARK RFC

REGISTRATION FORM FOR UNDER ………………………………… AGE GROUP

To be completed by Parent/Guardian where the player is under 18 years of age

Players Name: Date of Birth: 

Address:

Postcode:
Home Tel: Family Email:

Parent/Guardian Mobile: Player Email (if applicable):

Player Mobile (if applicable):  Player Ethnicity:

Emergency contact Name & Number (if different from above):

Known medical conditions and relevant medication necessary for Coach & Club 
management:

Please state the School/College the player attends (if applicable):

I have included the following:

£20 cheque to cover players membership only  □ or £60 for family membership 

□
£80 cheque to cover subsistence    □  or 2 x £40 cheques (dated 01/09/17 & 01/01/18) □
All cheques payable to ‘PERCY PARK RFC’.
Note: PLEASE ENSURE MEMBERSHIP AND SUBS ARE SEPARATE 
CHEQUES.
Have you been registered at another club
(circle as appropriate)  
                        

If yes then which club?



                                         YES / NO
RFU Player Number if known:

By signing this form I agree to abide by the RFU fair play codes of conduct for players and
parents.  I understand that all training sessions and matches will be to the Safeguarding 
and welfare policy adopted by Percy Park RFC 
Percy Park RFC will retain this information on its database, and may distribute this 
information to club officials for the purposes of maintaining contact with club members.  
It will not be disclosed to any third party.  By signing and returning this form you consent 
to the club processing the player’s sensitive personal data such as his/her medical 
conditions for the above purpose.
I have no objection to my child being photographed / videoed whilst playing rugby for 
Percy Park RFC, and such items being used in the press and on the official Percy Park 
website.  I can confirm that I confirm that I am legally entitled to give this consent. (as 
per the RFU Policies and Procedures for the Welfare of Young People in Rugby Union)
Signature of Player: Signature of Parent:

Date:

Your Personal Data

What we need
As part of the process of registering as a member of Percy Park RFC we will only 
collect basic personal data about you which does not include and special 
categories of personal information( often known as sensitive personal data). The 
information does however include the likes of your name, address, email address, 
data of birth and contact details.
If you become involved with coaching then details of all your training qualifications
/ DBS information will be kept.

Why we need it
We need to know this basic personal data in order to register you as a member of 
Percy Park RFC on the Game Management System (GMS). The GMS is owned, and
controlled, by the RFU and is the central repository for all English rugby clubs. We 
will not collect any personal data from you that we do not need.

What we do with it
All the personal data you provide is entered onto the GMS by the club’s 
registration officer. Once entered then any hard or soft copies are destroyed. No 
other parties, other than designated club officials, will have access to your 
personal data unless there is a legal obligation for us to provide it.
We will use your contact details to keep you informed of any events relating to 
Percy Park RFC.



How long do we keep it
We will keep you data for the duration of your membership after which time, and 
at your request, it will be deleted. 

What we would also like to do with it.
We would like to send you information on any events associated with Percy Park 
RFC. If you agree to being contacted then please tick the box below.

  I agree to being contacted by Percy Park regards events and activities relating 
to the club


